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Comments: Please do not pass a law prohibiting permanent anchors.

There is a huge climbing legacy here in the states along with a very active climbing population and industry.
The industry that supplies equipment from hiking, to camping, to climbing will suffer for one thing.

As far as actual permanent anchors they are rarely seen by the average individual out enjoying the outdoors.
What will most likely happen is there will be a lot more accidents as people who want the adventure those had
before them

start to have mishaps on old faulty anchors that are not being kept up.

I'm very lucky to have started climbing in the 80's. The sport has taken me all over the U.S. Introduced me to so
many other people and made me better for it.

Lastly, it has made me a better steward of our natural places. Making me understand the value of wilderness,
parks and our forests.



